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Dear Councilmen,

There is not time to bring this issue before the Board of the L.A.Equine Advisory Committee or Equestrian Trails
Inc.  However, speaking for myself, I know without question that there would be a unanimous vote to support this
Motion.

The Rangers perform  hands on work for Public Safety, Security and Law enforcement.  They are the first
responders for injuries, fires and accidents.  They are guardians and stewards of our Parks in a way that LAPD
can never duplicate.  No job is too small or too serious for Ranger attention.  What they are not equipped to
handle, they have the ability to contact the correct Agency quickly.  No one understands how our Parks work as
well as the Ranger do in their daily patrols and work in our parks.

We need to increase the funding for our valuable Rangers, and also to hire new Rangers to an aging body of
membership.

Thank you for this Motion.  We equestrians hope for positive results from your efforts.

LYNN BROWN


